From: Chris Bond [mailto:chrbond@gmail.com] 
Sent: 08 March 2011 16:20
To: Teresa Walsh
Subject: Acceptance of Labour Party nomination for Co-option
Dear Ms Walsh

 

I would like to accept the Labour Party's nomination for Co option to the Vacant Seat of Eamonn Maloney at the Council meeting on the 14th of March 2011.

 

Sincerely

 

Chris Bond

 

42 Allenton Drive

Tallaght

Dublin 24

 

Tel:0861917159
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